Columbia County Building Department
Re: Building Permit Number 000048163 Change of Contractor
To Whom it may Concern:

We, Katharine Barry and Harris Solomon, are requesting a change of contractor from Tanner
Construction to Scott Rosenboom d/b/a Rosenboom Inc. Tanner was constructing an addition
to our home at 862 SW Bluff Drive. Tanner has abandoned all of its jobs including ours. Scott
Rosenboom will be presenting his updated info re: his license, worker’s comp and liability. |
have checked online and it appears all of the work done has been inspected and approved.
Please let me know if there is anything else we need to do to get this transfer completed.

Thank you.
A R
Harris Solomon Katharine Barry

Before me personally appeared Harris Solomon and Katharine Barry who each presented their
driver’s licenses to me for identification this 7th day of October 2024 in Lake Clty, Columbia
County Florida.
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